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Dear Parent/Carers,  

We are excited to inform you that on Thursday, 5th December, Green Class will be visiting 
Deen City Farm to enjoy a special performance of a Nativity play. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for the children to experience a live performance in a unique setting. 

This is a free trip 

We will be travelling by public transport so please ensure your child has a warm coat and is 
wearing full school uniform for this trip (no trainers). Wellies are highly recommended, as the 
farm may be muddy. The performance will be in the afternoon so we expect to return back to 
school by 3.30pm. 

We will send an email to let you know once we have departed the farm. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mr E Roberts 
Year 2 Class Teacher  
 


